
Dear Oregon Legislatures, 

 

We are rental property owners in Multnomah County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A! 

 

Our rental properties are our source of income and a vacancy is nothing we look forward 

to.  Don't punish us Ma & Pop rental property owners because of big company developers.   

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our email.  Please oppose HB 2004-A. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marie & Ritch Schultz 

Property owners of 3 duplexes in Multnomah County 

 

  

 


